Comments on the Draft EIS can be submitted verbally at the virtual public hearing,
electronically at moodyafbairspaceeis.com, or by mailing written comments via US Mail to
AFCEC/CZN, Attn: Moody AFB Comprehensive Airspace Initiative, 2261 Hughes Avenue,
Suite 155, JBSA Lackland TX 78236-9853; and via FedEx and UPS to AFCEC/CZN, Attn:
Moody AFB Comprehensive Airspace Initiative; 3515 S General McMullen, San Antonio, TX
78226-9853.

Comments will be accepted at any time during the environmental review process.
However, verbal comments provided at the public hearing and written comments received by
November 24, 2020 will be considered in the preparation of the Final EIS.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Lorence Busker, 23d Civil
Engineer Squadron at (229) 257-2396 or via email to lorence.busker@us.af.mil. Thank you in
advance for your participation in the Draft EIS review and comment process.

Sincerely,
e

JOHN L. EUNICE, III, GS-14, DAF
Deputy Base Civil Engineer



